
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
Ref. No.:  416/B/CE/2024                                                                                    Dated:  28/02/2024 

 

 

 

URGENT NOTIFICATION 

 
 

In accordance with instructions from the University Grants Commission, it is mandatory for all the students to 

obtain a unique ABC ID. The students who failed to submitted their ABC-ID during the examination form filling 

process, or if they wish to modify their existing ID, they can access the portal of the Examination Branch 

www.nbuexams.net  from March 5th, 2024, until March 15th, 2024 (10:00 PM). Please note that candidates 

who fail to submit their ABC ID within this stipulated timeframe will not receive hard copies of their marksheets. 

 

For detailed information about the Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) and the National Academic Depository 

(NAD), please visit the dedicated webpage of the University https://exam.nbu.ac.in/exr/nad_cell.aspx  .  

 

We kindly request the Heads of all Academic Department /Principals of the Colleges to disseminate this 

notification widely among the students in your respective Departments/Colleges. 

 

          Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 
 

Copy to:  

1.    Head of all Academic Departments, University of North Bengal, 
3. Principals of the Colleges with P.G. Courses, 
4. Principal, Jalpaiguri Law College, Jalpaiguri, 
5. Principal, Indian Institute of Legal Studies, 
6. Assistant Registrar, Jalpaiguri Campus, Jalpaiguri, 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nbuexams.net/
https://exam.nbu.ac.in/exr/nad_cell.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.  67 /C/CE-24                             Date:23/02/2024 

 

 

Urgent Notification 
 

As it is mandatory for all students to obtain a unique ABC ID, the portal for submitting and rectifying the 

ABC ID will be opened from 4th March, 2024 to 15th March, 2024 (10:00 pm). The information may be circulated 

widely among the students of your colleges/departments. We have already informed that hard copies of 

marksheets will not be issued to those candidates who fail to submit their ABC ID within the aforementioned 

span.  

 The colleges/departments will be provided with the complete data regarding the candidates who have 

submitted and those who have not submitted the ABC ID, so that the college may notify accordingly. The students 

will get the link at www.nbuexams.net to submit the ABC ID.  

The Principals of the Colleges and Head of Departments are requested to send their authorized persons to 

collect marksheets of U. G. 1st, 3rd & 5th Semester Examinations, 2023 (under CBCS) and 1st Semester 

Examinations, 2023 (under FYUGP) on 2nd April, 2024 (Tuesday) instead of 22nd March 2024 (Friday) from 

11:30 a.m. onwards from room number 22 of the office of the undersigned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asstt. Controller of Examinations 

 

Copy to: 1. Principals / Teachers'-in-charge / Officers'-in-charge of all Colleges affiliated to the University of North  

                   Bengal. 

 2. The Head, Department of Anthropology, Geology and Tea Science, University of North Bengal. 

 3. OSD, Centre for Innovative Studies (CIS), University of North Bengal. 

 

 

 
 

           

http://www.nbuexams.net/

